
Total solar eclipse – 8th approximately from 12:30 – 3:30 pm                             Full Moon – 23rd   April 2024 

        

 

 

 

 

 

Our first Movie Night is April 6th.  

Saturday nights at 7:30 pm we will gather at the 

Pavilion at Moon Landing for our Movie Night.  

Bring a lawn chair, bring the family, and enjoy.   

This month we intend to show: 

April 6 – Top Gun, Maverick 

  Tom Cruise 

 

April 13 – Barbie 

  Margot Robbie 

  Ryan Gosling 

 She’s everything.  He’s just Ken. 

 

April 20 – Oppenheimer 

  Cillian Murphy 

  Emily Blunt 

  Matt Damon 

  Robert Downy, Jr. 

  Florence Pugh 

  

April 27 – Mission Impossible, Dead Reckoning 

  Tom Cruise  

 

 A boat trailer on Skippers Lodge Road was 

stolen last week.  This is to remind everyone to 

have a lock on your items in the boat storage areas.  

Also, please be sure to have one of our orange tags 

on your item with your name visible on it.  If your 

tag has been lost or has just gotten old, please let us 

know that you need a new one. 

 

 

  

 

   We look forward to reopening.  If you know 

anyone that is interested in weekend work, please 

tell them about us. 

 The Easter Egg hunt was fun for those who 

came.  There were plenty of Easter Eggs for 

everybody. 

 The fishing has returned.  With warmer 

weather the Crappie are scouting the banks to lay 

their eggs and the lake is near full pond.  

 Please help us out.  The lawn crew is finding 

all of your toys, wires, and other misc.  It is great 

that everyone is leashing and picking up after their 

pets.  Some of the leashes are a little shorter now. 

 Get ready Mothers!  Our Mother’s Day 

cookout will return for 2024.  May 12th, 11:00 am at 

Moon and 12:30 pm at Lighthouse we will be 

cooking burgers, dogs, and all the fixings.  Bring 

Mom and an appetite. 

 We are scheduling a full summer of 

activities and crafts.  Lake Church will return 

Memorial Day weekend.  We are sponsors in two 

poker runs in May.  The children’s fishing 

tournament will be in June.  We are off to another 

summer adventure for 2024. 

         


